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St Mark’s Meals is funded almost entirely by local support so we ask all partners to take

part in a fundraiser to help St Mark’s Meals continue to be there for hungry children. 

For our school partners we encourage them to take part in our non-uniform day, 

Dress for Dinners! For every £1 raised, this will help make sure that no child in 

Milton Keynes goes to bed hungry.

how to take part:

This year the date for the fundraiser will be Friday 21st June 2024. Although if this

date is not convenient for your school calendar you are welcome to choose another

date.

Email meals@stmarksmk.com to complete the Dress for Dinners form.

Spread the word about your non-uniform fundraiser! 

what we’ll give you:

Every child gets a badge to take home with them, even if they couldn’t bring in £1.

We want everyone to be able to take part. This year it will feature professor pea.

Get put into a draw for a £150 Amazon voucher.

Warehouse visits! They were such a great success last year. We loved meeting

students and staff and helping kids is such a wonderful thing to be part of. These

visits are exclusive key stage 2 students taking part in Dress for Dinners. We can

accommodate up to 7 students and their teacher.

why we ask:

6,500 meal boxes were packed and delivered in Milton Keynes 2023. 

Each box costs £7 to put together and in 2023 we spent 40K on food. 

Due to the rising need and the  demand for our meal boxes we have taken on a new

member of staff.

We signed up 17 new school partners in 2023 and our boxes are now distributed

from 113 schools, charities and children centres across MK.


